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Village Board Meeting 
April 6, 2020 
 
 
Members present:  Deputy Mayor Smith, Trustees Gurda and Henderson, and Trustee 
Scotto, remotely via the Zoom Meeting app  
 
Member absent:  Mayor Nuzzolese 
 
Also present:  Attorney Donovan, Village Clerk Strobl, and Clerk Darby 
 
Deputy Mayor Smith led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance 
 
 

VILLAGE OF GOSHEN 
PUBLIC HEARING ON TENTATIVE BUDGET 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing on the Village of Goshen tentative budget 
for fiscal year June 1, 2020 to May 31, 2021 will be held on the 6th day of April at 7:00 
pm or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard at the Village Hall, 276 Main 
street, Goshen New York 10924.  In accordance with the applicable Executive Orders 
heretofore issued by New York State Governor Andrew Cuomo suspending certain 
provisions of the New York State Open Meetings Law, physical attendance by the public 
at the hearing will not be permitted. The public may view the Meeting live using the 
following link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/6219628673   and using meeting ID: # 
6219628673 
 
Written comments on the tentative budget will be accepted at any time prior to the 
hearing or within ten (10) days following the Hearing. 
 

BY ORDER OF THE VILLAGE BOARD  
      OF THE VILLAGE OF GOSHEN   
 
           Margaret Strobl, Village Clerk 
Dated: March 23, 2020 
Goshen, New York 
 
 
 
Trustee Gurda made a motion to open the Public Hearing on the proposed 2020/2021 
Budget, at 7:00 p.m., and the motion was seconded by Trustee Henderson. 
 
Gurda  aye 
Henderson aye 
Scotto  aye 
Smith  aye 
 
Attorney Donovan noted that the law requires a transcription of tonight’s Meeting. 
 
Deputy Mayor Smith stated that the Proposed Budget is under the tax cap, and, due to 
further cuts, by the time it is adopted it will be even lower. 
 
Trustee Scotto asked if Ted or Scott were present, and was answered no. 
 
Deputy Mayor Smith said that the Board should be able to adopt the Budget at the next 
Meeting, April 20, 2020. 
 
There will be a ten-day period during which written public comment can be received. 
 
Deputy Mayor Smith stated that as there was no public interaction through the Zoom 
Meeting app, he would call for a motion to close the Public Hearing. 
 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/6219628673
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On a motion by Trustee Gurda, seconded by Trustee Henderson, the Public Hearing on 
the Proposed 2020/2021 Budget was closed at 7:05 p.m.  
 
The Zoom Meeting was closed, and Trustee Scotto re-joined the Meeting by speaker 
phone. 
 
 
 
On a motion by Trustee Henderson, seconded by Trustee Gurda, the Board voted to 
enter into an Executive Session at 7:07 p.m., to discuss the employment history of a 
particular person. 
 
Gurda  aye 
Henderson aye 
Scotto  aye 
Smith  aye 
 
 
 
The Executive Session concluded at 8:15 p.m. 
 
 
 
The audio of this Meeting is on the Village website:  www.villageofgoshen-ny.gov 
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